Bankruptcy CM/ECF downtime- Monday, November 30th

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the District of Idaho will be performing a CM/ECF upgrade to v. 5.1.1

on Monday, November 30th from 6:00 p.m. through 12:00 a.m., MST. This upgrade is to accommodate
the changes to the Official Bankruptcy Forms that go into effect on December 1, 2015. For information
regarding form changes, please read the notice from the clerk's office posted on September 16, 2015.

This impacts all access to our Bankruptcy CM/ECF systems, including the Voice Case Information
System (VCIS) and web calendars. Please pardon the disruption and plan accordingly.


http://www.id.uscourts.gov/Content_Fetcher/index.cfml/Revised_Official_Bankuptcy_Forms_effective_12/1/15_2269.pdf?Content_ID=2269

